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Walt Wise Memorial Police Pistol Match 

 
Safety Briefing 

 
Shooters, this announcement is to be considered your safety briefing.  Please listen 
carefully.  Safety is paramount, and we don’t want anyone to get hurt. 
 
Shooters must follow all NRA safe gun handling rules, and comply with the following 
range safety procedures which are specific to the Walt Wise Match: 
 

• Ear and eye protection are required for all shooters and spectators. 
 

• Keep all muzzles pointed safely down range while on the firing line. 
 

• Do not load your firearm until you are instructed to do so. 
 

• Keep your finger off of the trigger until you are on target and ready to fire. 
 

• Do not go forward of the firing line until instructed to do so. 
 

• Do not touch or handle any firearm while anyone is down range. 
 

• If you have a problem on the line, keep your firearm pointed down range, and raise 
your non-gun hand for assistance. 

 

• Empty chamber indicators (ECIs) must be used in all guns when making them safe.   
 

• Any extra guns in your box must be unloaded with the slides locked back or 
cylinders open, muzzle pointed down range, and have ECIs in place.  We have 
extra ECIs, if you need any. 

 

• Any defective rounds must be turned over to range personnel.   Do not deposit 
them in the trash cans. 

 

• All cell phones, pagers or other audible electronic devices forward of the ready line 
must have the sound turned off or muted. 

 
 

Remember – Safe and proper use of your firearm is your personal responsibility.  Firearm 
safety depends on you.  Make it your top priority.  Safety first, last, and always!    
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